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Teachers’ Luncheon Update
The PAC is hosting the Annual Teacher's Luncheon on June 27th at 1:40. We 
still need a couple more salads and a few fruit plates. If you are able to help 
out, please drop by the staff room between 12.30 and 1:00 pm on the 27th 
with your dish. 

Please email Michelle at ribbet19@telus.net if you can help. Thanks to all the 
parents who are bringing dishes, this is a wonderful way to show our teachers 
how much they mean to us and our school.

Reminder: Yearbook Distribution - June 24
Yearbooks will be distributed at the beginning of the week of June 24th. Be 
sure that students immediately put their name on the inside front cover. If 
you will be out of town during the week of June 24th, please make 
arrangements to have your yearbook delivered or picked up. Notify the 
office of your arrangement. And don’t forget to come to the Year End 
Assembly (June 27) to see the Awesome Slideshow that the Yearbook 
Team is working on. Everyone is invited!

Message From the PAC Chair
Well, this is the last PAC Page from me as your PAC Chair. It has been a 
wonderful learning experience and I enjoyed getting to know Parents, Staff 
and students so much more.

There are so many wonderful memories- Installation of the oodle/tire swing--
which I see students enjoy every day; DDA Days; and our fabulous Art BBQ 
night. I thank Ellen Cheung so much; it was a joy to work with her and see 
how great the art was and the talent of our students. The best memory this 
year was our Famous Shoe Sale returning (thanks Deb and Drew). I cannot 
thank the parents enough who worked hours along side of me. Raising 
$14,000 for the school for computers was amazing! Thanks to all of the 
parents who I could always count on for fundraisers and school functions.

The Executive: I cannot thank you enough for your help throughout the past 
two years!!! Janice and Jamie Birch really stepped up to assist with the 
banking--let's face it, my fingers have never rolled so many coins. Thanks to 
Janice and her Team Leaders for Hot Lunch who ran a wonderfully smooth 
year with Vicky Grant’s count. Cathy Carr and Darcy Villeneuve: thanks for 
keeping canteen stocked all year.

Megan Makepeace: you were the best Secretary a PAC Chair could ask for- 
always there to assist when needed-- hot lunch, fundraisers and so much 
more. There are so many others who I want to thank, so please come to the 
Assembly on the 27th so that I can thank you all. It was a challenge this year 
and I enjoyed stepping up and taking it on. I enjoyed volunteering in other 
PAC positions as well. It really showed me how our school is a great team 
and the year just flew by. I look forward to seeing you in Fall and I will enjoy 
my daughter’s Grade 7 year and working to make my last year as a Ray 
Shepherd mom a memorable one!                        

Thanks for the memories! ~    Michelle Bate (Pac Chair)
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June 19-21 
Grade 7 Camp

June 20
Boston Pizza-Pasta

Hot Lunch

Week of June 24
Yearbook Distribution

June 26
Grade 7 Assembly

 June 27
Year End Assembly

PAC Meetings
2013 -2014

Day Meetings
Sept, Nov, Jan, Feb, Apr
Staff Lounge, 8:45 am

Evening Meetings
Oct, May

Library, 7:00 p.m.
3rd Tuesday of the Month

Academics
Athletics
Attitude

Art

Building a
Community of

Learners—
Together
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